Recabites Youth Ministries International

RYMI Be a part of the Change

Dear friends and family,

03/11/2020

In this newsletter we want to share with you what has been going on in our organization since the last update. We will share with you about our single moms' project, update you on our piggery project, and the way forward.





We were really grateful that God put it on someone's heart to help single mothers in Uganda and that we were able to help out a lot of single moms in Kalungami, the village where our projects are running. In Uganda there are many families who are run by just one parent, often single mothers. These mothers are struggling to take care of the home as all the responsibilities are put on their shoulders. In this time of Covid-19 we see even bigger difficulties for those families. We received money to support those families that are really suffering and are struggling to make ends meet. Paul, whom we introduced in the last newsletter, helped us to select the families that we helped, as he is from Kalungami and knows

the community better than we do. In total we managed to help around fifty families by

giving them maize flour, beans, and soap. We hope we will be able to keep in touch with those families and that they will feel Gods' love through this handout.

Besides this beautiful project, we also still have our piggery project running. We were expecting our pig to deliver in September, but sadly our pig did not deliver any piglets. The pregnancy was not successful, so again we are trusting God to bless our project so that the pig can conceive, and our project can grow. We are thankful that the pigs are in good health and that the community is helping us to take good care of the pigs.



We are really grateful that we have this piggery project running and that we were able to help in several activities such as the handout for the single mothers and the handing out of sanitary pads a few months back. We have been praying and thinking about the way forward and felt it in our heart to start a new project. In Kalungami a lot of youth are struggling to sustain themselves and to start their future. With our next project, we want to help the youth to learn new skills that can be beneficial to them so that they can start living more productive lives. The thing we want to start with is tailoring and designing. We already have land where we can start this school of tailoring, but we still need a building and sewing machines to start up this



school. Also, we need some materials which the youth can use to practice the skills that we teach them. In this way, we want to give the youth hope for a brighter future, and it can contribute to keeping the youth on the right path and for them to make better decisions. This next project will be a long-term plan, but we are trusting the Lord that He will provide. We are grateful for your prayers and also keep you in our prayers.

Thanking:

- -For the opportunity we had to hand out to single mothers and their families in Kalungami
- -For the situation in Uganda where gatherings are again allowed which creates opportunities for our organisation
- -For provision for the piggery project as we managed to feed and treat them every month

Praying:

- -For our pigs to conceive so that we will be able to hand out piglets to the youth
- -For funds for our new project so that we can start this school of tailoring
- -For more monthly donors, so that every month our fixed costs can be covered
- -For God's guidance in everything that we do

With kind regards,

The Recabites

Email address: rymi.ug@gmail.com

Whatsapp: +256757826712, +256789831978, +31627998969

Facebook and Instagram: @recabitesyouthministries

Youtube: Recabites Youth Ministries International Limited

Bank account: NL39RABO0138126771 by E. Kunnen. Rabobank. BIC: RABONL2U. The

Netherlands

GoFundMe page: https://gf.me/u/y6y7kx; www.gofundme.com/recabites